
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that Dean Trust Ardwick will re-open to Year 11 (only), on 
Monday 15th January. Year 11 will be taught in the new extension at the back of the school 
building. This area was isolated from the recent fire and remains entirely unaffected. 
Nevertheless, as a precautionary measure, it has undergone meticulous cleaning, ventilation, 
and thorough inspection by professionals. 

If you have children in other year groups, a separate letter will be sent out communicating 
plans for pupils in years 7-10.  

Please note the key details for reopening: 

• In school, pupils will follow their normal timetables re-roomed to the extension. 

• Students should arrive at school as normal - via the back gate on Langport Avenue- 
before 8.36am. 

• On arrival, pupils should go to their normal Form Rooms for Form Time. 

• We expect all pupils to arrive at school Ready to Learn: in full school uniform, wearing 
school shoes, not wearing make-up, lashes or false nails, and bringing their equipment. 

• Invite-only revision Masterclasses will start afterschool on Tuesday 16th January. 

• If pupils collected their Form revision pack during the closure, they must bring this back 
to school to use in Form Time. 

• Plans for Year 11 Parents’ Evening (Thursday 18th January) will be communicated as 
soon as possible. 

• Year 11 Mock Exams will be starting on the 29th January. 

I would like to thank you for your continued patience and support during this time. We are 
looking forward to welcoming Year 11 back on Monday (15th January).  

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr S. Worthington 

Head of School 


